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Elul 5785, September 2025, 

Dear Friend of The International Synagogue, 

As Rosh Hashana, the upcoming Jewish New Year approaches, we turn to you to support us in the 

vital work we are doing on behalf of the Jewish community. The International Synagogue is a most 

unique, distinguished and celebrated Jewish institution. We are the only synagogue in the world, 

abutting other faith communities, located at a major travel hub JFK Airport that sees more than 62 

million visitors and has some 40,000 employees. We welcome travelers from all over the world and 

minister to the spiritual needs and many other functions at this large airport. 

Among the many programs we sponsor are art and essay contests for kindergarten through high 

school students throughout North America promoting Jewish pride and love for Israel: hosting 

youth groups, yeshivos and seminaries and thousands of students on their way to Israel and other 

destinations; a plethora of services rendered to airlines and airport agencies including seminars 

introducing the range of customs and concerns of Jewish travelers; a place for minyanim, prayer 

services and for reading, relaxing, meditation; lunch and learn programs;  holiday celebrations; 

counseling and interventions for travelers in difficulty; in the works, a museum of Jewish travel; 

virtual trip to Israel for senior centers and other groups;  and so much more. 

Consider the global impact of The International Synagogue and our particular and singular calling, 

making us a one-of-a-kind institution at JFK Airport called “The Gateway to the World.” It is with 

your generous contributions that we maintain our sacred work, and in that merit may G-d grant you 

and your loved ones a year of health, physical and spiritual abundance and overflowing happiness.  

Shana Tova - Happy New Year 

Rabbi Ari Korenblit, Chaplain                                         Adam Kaufman, President 

 
For A Blessed Year 

Please Respond Generously 
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To Donate: we thank you in advance for your generosity 

 
 

Friend $36___ Patron $72___ Congregation/Temple $150___    

 
Sponsor $500___          Scholarship Fund $1,000___ 

         
Essay Contest sponsor $1,000 ___                Art Contest sponsor $2,000___  

(May be dedicated in honor or memory of someone) 
 

Benefactor $5,000____          Other $___ 
 
Payment Information. Please print clearly and mail or go to www.internationalsynagogue.org  to pay 

online with PayPal.  Thank you !! 

Name_____________________________________________________ 
Address______________________________________________ 
City ________________________State________Zip_______ 
 
Phone____ ____________ __________ Email  _____________________________ 
 
I would like to donate $_______ to support the wonderful activities of The International Synagogue. 
Enclosed please find my check for $ _____ 
Please charge $_______to: _ _ Visa _ _ Mastercard _ _ Discover _ _ Amex   Exp.Date ___/_____    CVV 
code_______ 
Card #_______________________________________ 
 
__ Please contact me to discuss your programs. I’d like to be more actively involved.  

 
The International Synagogue is a 501(c)(3) organization, no goods or services were received. Your 
donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. 
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